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CIRCULAR NO. 2022-0404 

 
Date : April 04, 2022 
To : Homeowners and Tenants 
From : The Property Management Office 
RE : Non-Renewal of Globalland Property Management, Inc. Contract 
 
 
 
Greetings! 

The Property Management Office would like to inform you that effective on April 04, 2022 
the Camella Lipa Homeowners’ Association is no longer connected to Globalland Property 
Management, Inc.  
 
We hope for your kind understanding and cooperation for the betterment of our 
community. 
 
For your information and guidance. 

 
Thank you very much, 
 
 
 

GUILLERMO A. OCAMPO JR 
CLHOAI President 
 
 


